
HAVE A GREAT BANK HOLIDAY WEEKEND AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO 

SEEING EVERYONE AGAIN ON TUESDAY! 
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Attendance

Releath: 88.0%

Trenoweth: 95.2%

Pengelly: 91.4%

Crenver: 98.7%

Well Done Crenver!

The target for the school is 96% 

Dates for your diary (more details to follow for some events)

Friday 5th May – Coronation celebration

Monday 8th May – Bank holiday (Coronation)

Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May – Year 6 SATs

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June – HALF TERM

Monday 5th June – School closed (INSET day)

Thursday 8th June – Class photos

Friday 23rd June – Fun Sports (afternoon)

Thursday 6th July – Sports Day (afternoon)

Monday 10th - Wednesday 12th July – Year 5 Residential to Carnyorth

Tuesday 25th July – Last day of term

STAR OF THE WEEK CERTIFICATES

Congratulations to this week’s 

certificate winners:

Releath: Ethan C, Ellis and Ivy

Trenoweth: Ottilie, Rosie and Laila

Pengelly: Charlie B, Hector, Tyler,

Thea and Charlie W

Crenver: Sid and Sophie

CORONATION CELEBRATION

On Friday 5th May we will be holding a Coronation 

Tea party to celebrate this historic event. The 

children will be making crowns and then wearing 

them to the party in the afternoon. 

On this day, the children may come to school in their 

own clothes (preferably something red, white or 

blue). We also request that parents send their child 

with a small plate of food to share. (If your child has 

specific allergies please send their food on a named 

plate and we will ensure they only eat the food that 

you have provided). 

Thank you!!! 

SPORTING ACHIEVEMENTS

Well done to Joe and Eddie, who competed in 

the recent County Championships for cross 

country. Both races had a very high number 

of entries so well done to both of you. 

Joe managed to come in first place for his age 

group! What an amazing achievement.
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VISIT FROM THE RNLI LIFEGUARDS

Today we received a visit from the lifeguards of the RNLI who taught the children about beach and 

sea safety, such an important topic for our children. A huge thank you to the RNLI for this!

TREVITHICK DAY

If you are heading to Trevithick Day in Camborne 

tomorrow, please pop in to the schools competition at the 

Masonic Hall (Cross Street) to see the fantastic work 

completed by Releath. 

Well done all of you, it looks great!

SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDERS

Please can we remind you that 

school hoodies are only to be worn 

for PE and are not to be worn as 

uniform or in place of a school 

jumper. We have some spare 

secondhand school jumpers available 

if needed.

Also, children should have a pair of 

plimsolls or trainers to participate in 

PE safely – these are not to be the 

shoes that the children have worn to 

school.

For safety, children with hair that is 

longer than shoulder length should be 

tying their hair back at school 

(especially in PE lessons).
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